
  

 
 
 

 



 

 



 

Amelia and her Dad have been busy during lockdown, starting up a business! 

The Friendly Microgreen Co (named by Amelia because "it's good to be friendly") are growing and s

elling microgreens, which are baby versions of vegetables like broccoli, radish, pea and beetroot. T

hey are more nutritious than the grown-

up versions, look and taste great and are easier to get children to eat (or hide in other food!) than b

ig veg! 

If you would like to try some, please get in touch with The Friendly Microgreen Co either on Facebo

ok or Instagram, or give Matthew a call on 07912 699062. 

All packs cost £2 and 10% of profits will be donated to the school.



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


